
March 5, 2023 

Dear Parents, Teachers, Staff and Community Members of Hollins High School this is 
Principal Robert Florio with your weekly update: 

 Last week of the third quarter – now is the time to make sure students complete any 
missing assignments, tests, quizzes, or projects to avoid zeroes and do everything 
they can to maximize their grade and success for the spring semester 

o ELP is the place to be for any student in need of test preparation, homework 
assistance, or tutoring. Core area content teachers ready, willing, and able to 
assist your student 

 The safety and security of our campus continues to be a paramount focus. Please be 
reminded we are a closed campus. Students are not able to leave for any reason 
once on campus without prior parental/guardian approval. No delivers are accepted 
of food, flowers, or gifts for any occasions 

o Finally, the last week of the quarter and the last day is as important as any 
day in the quarter – we need your help in keeping students in class through 
the end of the week. Friday before spring break is a full day – all students 
should attend and those that do should stay through the end of the day 

 65 Seniors still need to order a cap and gown. No payment is due when you order. 
QR code for ordering is available on the senior page on our school’s website. 

 Every graduating senior who is planning to attend college or career school should 
complete the FAFSA – this application entitles the completer to federal grant money 
as well as state aid and need based aid by the specific college. Please utilize this 
link: www.pcsb.org/fafsa with help and guidance in completing the application 

 Congratulations to our AEA Filming students for having their film “Sanatorium” 
selected into the Sarasota Film Festival And for two films “Loop” and “Don’t Sleep” 
selected to the Gasparilla International Film Festival 

 Congratulation to our AEA Photography Students for being accepted to the James 
Museum Dynamic Dimensions K-12 Student Art Exhibition. Students work will be 
on display from 4/4 through 4/13 with a reception evening on 4/12 

o Cami Bryant -11 
o Hana Begovic -10 
o Jayna Morrison – 10 
o Damian Dussaman – 10 

Enjoy the rest of your evening surrounded by good friends and family in good health and 
high spirits! 

See you at the Top! 

Time is of Essence  

 


